
 
 

Town of Auburn 
Board of Cemetery Trustees 

 
May 5, 2016 

 
4:30 PM 

 
Town Hall 

 
 

WORKSHOP MEETING 
 
 
 
 
 

 
( )   Meeting with Thomas Donovan, Director of Charitable Trusts Unit, and 

Terry Knowles, Assistant Director of Charitable Trusts Unit, NH 
Department of Justice 

 
( )   Other Business  
 
( )   Adjourn 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Note: “Any person with a disability who wishes to attend this public meeting and needs to be 
provided a reasonable accommodation in order to participate, please call the Town Hall (603) 
483-5052, or contact the Committee Secretary so that arrangements can be made.” 


